
Carl Morrison Conference Scholarship 

 

The North Bay Watershed Association Conference  

    2020 Vision: One Region, One Water, One Future  

     Friday, April 3, 2020 from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

at the Sheraton Sonoma Wine Country  

745 Baywood Drive, Petaluma  

 

The North Bay Watershed Association has worked diligently this past year 

on water resource issues that go beyond traditional boundaries to promote 

stewardship of the North Bay watersheds. In looking ahead to next year, we 

invite students to apply for the Carl Morrison Scholarship to the North Bay 

Watershed Association’s annual conference.  

 

NBWA will award five student scholarships in Carl Morrison’s honor to 

attend the 2020 North Bay Watershed Conference. The scholarships 

includes the full day conference registration and the closing reception.  

 

Students interested in this scholarship opportunity must:  

Be enrolled in a North Bay college; community college or 4 year/ full or 

part time, Marin, Sonoma, Napa, Contra Costa or Solano County.  

 Have an academic interest in water/watersheds 

 Be able to commit to attend the full conference in Petaluma   

 

To apply, students must submit a resume and personal statement of interest, 

including their top issue concerning water. Please include your full name, 

address, email and contact phone number. Deadline to apply is March 6. 

Email all materials to Andrea.Rodriguez@SCWA.CA.Gov by 5:00pm 

Friday, March 6, 2020.  Recipients will be notified March 13th.  

 
 

About Carl Morrison 

Carl Morrison, long-time friend of the water community, died when his plane went 

down in a storm over Petaluma as he was flying home from the 2018 North Bay 

Watershed Association conference.  

Carl was a family man, man of faith, Marine veteran, and Vice Commander of 

California’s Civil Air Patrol. He loved flying and shared that love with others. Carl 

was active in many important projects and supported a number of water efforts 

including, his work in helping manage the Bay Area Integrated Regional Water 

Management region, support of the climate efforts in the Resilient by Design and 

his management work as part of the Bay Area Flood Protection Agencies 

Association.  

One of Carl’s greatest achievements was the assistance he provided in developing 

the Advanced Quantitative Precipitation Information (AQPI) which will greatly 

improve storm forecasting and water supply decision across the region. Carl lead 

the Bay Area Integrated Regional Water Management region’s grant application 

for the project and had been supporting its implementation. Carl is remembered as 

a good friend to many of us in the North Bay water community.   
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